
Greetings
from the ESRD Network!

The End Stage Renal Disease (ESRD) Network 
was established by the Centers for Medicaid 
& Medicare Services (CMS) to help educate 
dialysis patients and providers to improve 
dialysis quality. We are committed to providing 
patients with the best assistance and learning 
resources possible.

Check out our resources (created by patients for 
patients) and the services we offer using your smart 
phone or other device by scanning this QR code or 
visiting our website at 
www.hsag.com/esrd-networks-patients. 

The resources you find on our website were made 
with input from patients just like you! Please share the 
resources with other patients you know.

We need your feedback.
Please use your smart phone or other device to scan this 
QR code to complete a very short survey. Thank you for 
your input.

Your feedback will help ensure we are meeting the needs of patients 
throughout our coverage area. Thank you so much for your time.

Sincerely,
The ESRD Network Team
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